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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1361 exempts the Department of Public Safety from the requirements of the statewide 

information technology plan managed by the Information Services Division of the Office of 

Management and Enterprise Services. The measure authorizes the Department to procure 

information and telecommunications software, hardware, equipment, peripheral devices, 

maintenance, consulting services, high technology systems, and other related information 

technology, data processing, telecommunication, and related peripherals and services consistent 

with Oklahoma Central Purchasing Act.  
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